Columbia Tnisersitp
e,

March 22, 1961

Professor José Ferrater More

Bryn Mawvr College
Bryn Mawr, FPenna.

Dear Professor Yerrater Mora,

A few years ago you were kind enough te give one of our
graduate students, Mr. Fred G. Sturm, helpful advice about
his dissertation on Farias Brito. This was much appreciated.

Mr. Sturm has nov submitted the thesis for final exami-
nation vhich we expect will be held in May - exzact date still
ungettled. We are hoping that you (and perhaps Dr. Elizabeth
Flower) would be willing to take part in this final examination
es ad junct Professors to our own committee. Travel expenses
would of course be paid and perhaps a small honorarium if I
can persuade our administration of that.

In any case I feel that your help in this way is rather
vital to an adequate appraisal of NMr. Sturm's work. I would
appreciate your letting me know, as promptly as possidle,
vhether you can assist us in this wvay. ¥Yor if so, I should
like to inform our Dean, and alsoc send you a copy of the disser-
tation, which is a comparatively long one - perhaps excessively
so. DBecause the subject is little known in the U.S5.A., Mr.
Sturm has been somevhat discursively aad reportorial and we may
want to advise him about cuts. This is only one of the matters
on which your juigement would be usefull.

¥ith warm appreciation,
Sincerely yours,

[dfrroce Frero

Horece L. Friess




